
 

 

Salas O’Brien expands industrial manufacturing focus with the 
addition of HCS Engineering Company  

March 20, 2024 
 
Salas O’Brien announced today that HCS Engineering has joined the company, creating a combined 
presence of over 80 offices and 2,800 team members across North America. The HCS team will 
continue to be managed by its current leaders and adopt the Salas O’Brien name after a transition 
period.  
 
Based in Alabama, HCS Engineering Company provides mechanical, electrical, instrumentation, 
controls, civil, and structural solutions for the public and private sectors. 
 
Salas O’Brien seeks firms with aligned values that complement our organization where we are a 
stronger team together than apart. 
 
Link to original press release: 
https://salasobrien.com/news/hcs/ 
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